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Early next week, the following safety recall service bulletins will require seat weight sensor replacement as the
repair. Replacement of the seat frame or seat rails will no longer be required. 

To support this change, American Honda will be making an allocation of Seat Weight Sensor Kits (P/N: 04945-
TBA-A00) to your dealership starting Saturday, October 5th.

American Honda requests that you do not return or cancel these orders as you will need these kits for vehicle
repairs.  

These parts will be allocated weekly based on availability. As inventory improves, we will work towards increasing
dealer allocation.

The installation of the seat weight sensors will require special tools that have been shipped to your dealer.
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